

MARCH 26, 2015

In this issue

RECRUITMENT FOR THE CITY OF WALNUT MOUNT SAN ANTONIO COLLEGE DEVELOPMENT TASK FORCE

Newsletter Archive Events Calendar

RECRUITMENT FOR THE CITY OF WALNUT MOUNT SAN ANTONIO COLLEGE DEVELOPMENT TASK FORCE

WALNUT, CA— At the March 25, 2015 regular City Council meeting, the City Council approved the formation of the Mount San Antonio College Development Task Force. Per City Council direction, the City of Walnut is now seeking residents to serve on this task force.

Interested individuals may obtain an application on the City of Walnut homepage, at Walnut City Hall or by contacting Teresa De Dios, City Clerk at 909-595-7543 ext. 311 or email tdedios@ci.walnut.ca.us.

Applications are due to the City Clerk's Office by Thursday, April 9th, 2015 by 5:00 p.m. For questions regarding the Committee, please contact Tom Weiner, Director of Community Development at (909) 595-7543.

Walnut City Hall is located at 21201 La Puente Road, Walnut, CA. For information about the City of Walnut, please visit our web site at www.ci.walnut.ca.us.

###